
Announcements 10/28/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Students will be allowed to dress up on Monday, October 31, as long as they
follow the guidelines that were emailed to students.

● Students, remember that our 12 days of Giving Food Drive starts on Tuesday,
November 1st.  The food item for Tuesday is peanut butter.  The next food item
will be jelly.  The entire list of food items has been emailed to you, in case you
want to go ahead and get them purchased over the weekend.  The Reaching
Raiders classes that bring in the most items will receive a prize!

● Tickets for Friday Night’s football game are on sale in the front office through
lunch today. Tickets will not be sold at the gate!

● Congratulations to Olivia West, Arianna Qualkinbush and Grace House for being accepted
into the MTVA Midstate Freshmen Honor Choir!

Thought of the day:
“A mistake that makes you humble is better than an achievement that makes you arrogant.”

Have a Functional Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


